[bookmark: _GoBack]Wish Park Surgery, Hove, is looking for a GP partner or salaried GP with a view to a partnership, to work 6 to 8 sessions per week in our practice. This is due to changes to our current partnership structure.

Following relocation in August 2015 to a purpose built surgery; we have seen our list size grow from 5800 to around 7300. We support a broad patient base, including a large number or nursing and care homes, and are keen to continue expanding our services and become an integral part of the local community. We currently house several other service providers, all of which bring much needed care closer to home for the local residents

Wish Park currently has 4 partners, 2 salaried GPs, 2 nurses, an HCA and a phlebotomist, well supported by the management and an admin teams. 

We are a training practice, received a Good CQC inspection in 2015 and have an active and supportive PPG. We can offer a great working environment, parking, a friendly and supportive team, as well as a competitive salary and package.

For further details please contact Greg Barnes, our Business Manager on 01273 729194 or forward your CV to gregorybarnes@nhs.net  If preferred, please post to Wish Park Surgery, 191 Portland Road, Hove BN3 5JA. Closing date for applications 31 May 2018

